
 
 

 

 

 
NEWSLETTER – 03.06.2024. 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 
SPORTS DAY – THURSDAY 13 JUNE 2024 
 
This year our Sports Day is at The Sports Village on Marton Road.  The first event takes place at 
10.00am.  You can access the venue from 9.30am. 
 
You will be notified of the times for your child’s events via class Dojo.  If you need further 
information, please contact school.  
  

It would be lovely to see you there to cheer the children in their events.  We will be providing packed 
lunches for children who normally have a school dinner; however, there will be no refreshments 
available to visitors.    
  

Unfortunately, only staff and pupils are allowed on the track and field.  All parents/carers must sit 
in the right hand side of the stadium.  For Health & Safety reasons if your child wants to sit with you 
during the day this is fine, however, you must ensure that they are with you at all times and also 
that you listen out for the events they are taking part in.  If your child misses their event, we are 
unable to re-arrange it.  
  

If you want to take your child home from The Sports Village, please inform Mr Ley (Headteacher) 
or Miss Gummersall (Parent Support Advisor).  
  

Please ensure your child dresses ready to take part in the Sports Day activities.  Depending on the 
weather, can pupils wear:- 
 

 light coloured shirt or t-shirt 

 shorts or tracksuit bottoms 

 trainers 
 
CIRCUS STARR – WEDNESDAY 19 JUNE 2024 
 
We have been lucky to be given free tickets to Circus Starr. 
 
The venue this year is The Town Hall, Middlesbrough.  As in previous years children must be 
accompanied by an adult.   
 
There are two shows – 4.45pm or 7.00pm. 
 
If you would like tickets for this event, please contact school on 819157 and state which time slot 
you would like.  The tickets are on a first come - first served basis. 
 
PARENTS’ OPEN AFTERNOON – WEDNESDAY 10 JULY 2024 
 
We have arranged a Parents’ Open Afternoon for Wednesday 10 July 2024.  More information will 
follow nearer the date.  
 
Dennis Ley 
Headteacher 


